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2(a) NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF PENSION FUNDS (AN300-2002)

The Sub Committee is asked to approve the Fund rejoining the above organisation.  This is a national
organisation which is at the forefront of the pensions industry and attempts to give members a voice
on all areas of concern.  Membership was originally stopped as it was felt that the body was
concentrated on the private sector and did not give sufficient weight to local authority concern.
However, the number of local authority members has increased and a specific Local Authority Forum
has been set up.

The cost of membership is £1,380 per annum.


